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Petition

Central Harbourfront PLA Military Berth

I support the following Petition presented by the Society for Protection of the Harbour
to the Chief Executive-in-Council urging the Government -

(a)

(b)

(©)

(d)

To keep the promises made to the people of Hong Kong by the previous
Administrations under the two previous Chief Executives of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region appointed by the Government of the Peoples’
Republic of China; namely, retain the existing ‘Open Space’ zoning on the
Central Outline Zoning Plan and the public promenade on the Central
Harbourfront which the Hong Kong Government has promised to the Hong
Kong community and which was used by the Government as justification for the
Central Reclamation;

Not to rezone this most precious section of the Central Harbourfront promenade
as military zone which belongs to and should be enjoyed by the people of Hong
Kong and our future generations;

To strictly comply with and not go beyond the berthing rights at the Central
Harbourfront promised to the Peoples’ Liberation Army for occasional social
and ceremonial visits by its military vessels to Hong Kong; and

To give priority to the welfare of the Hong Kong community as laid down by
Section 3(1)(a) of the Town Planning Ordinance.

I support the reasonable needs of the Peoples’ Liberation Army and respect their
legitimate rights, and appreciate their important role of defending Hong Kong.

I urge all Hong Kong people to respond to the present threat to the Central
Harbourfront in a calm and responsible manner and to resolve the matter in a legal,
rational and dignified way.
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